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Karin Ljung is leaving her position as CFO of 
Hexicon AB (publ)

Hexicon's CFO, Karin Ljung, has chosen to end her employment for new challenges outside the 
company at her own request. The process of finding a replacement has begun, and Karin Ljung 
will remain as the company's CFO until July 2023.

"Karin has been a highly valued and committed colleague during her time at Hexicon. As CFO, she 
has played an important role, and I have personally had a very good collaboration with her. I am 
grateful for everything she has contributed to the company, particularly her important work in 
building structures and processes," says Marcus Thor, CEO of Hexicon.

For further information, please contact:
Marcus Thor, CEO
+46 73 924 44 93
marcus.thor@hexicongroup.com

Jonna Holmgren, Head of Communication
+46 70 888 05 02
jonna.holmgren@hexicongroup.com

About Hexicon

Hexicon is an early project-developer in floating wind, opening new markets in deep water areas, 
and a technology provider with a patented floating wind design – TwinWind™. The dual business 
model supports the world’s transition to sustainable energy. Floating wind is an important part of 
the future energy mix. It can be deployed quickly and at scale, contributing to the electrification of 
society at large. Hexicon operates in several markets across Europe, Africa, Asia, and North 
America. Hexicon is listed on Nasdaq First North Premier Growth Market (ticker HEXI). Certified 
Adviser is FNCA Sweden AB,  .info@fnca.se
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